
 
 

 

PRIMARY SCHOOL DRESS CODE 
 

Students are expected to dress in clothing that is appropriate for school. Any attire which draws undue 

attention to the individual or in any way interferes with the educational process is not appropriate for 

school dress.  

See-through clothing, midriff tops, half shirts and tank tops, shorts and skirts shorter than five inches 

above the top of the kneecap (patella) are examples of unacceptable clothing.  

Items of clothing which advertise alcoholic beverages, tobacco products, drugs, or have vulgar, obscene 

or offensive messages are not appropriate for school.  

Also, the wearing of hats in the building is strongly discouraged (boys & girls).  

For safety reasons, closed toe shoes are recommended and skate shoes (“heelies”) are prohibited. 


